
 
Dear PC4 and MP students, 
 

1. In an effort to reduce the risk of transmitting COVID-19, MUIC Admissions has 
decided to send students all the information about registration and dates via email by 
March 18.  
 

2. Students ​do not ​need to visit the campus on March 20​.  
 

3. Students should complete all forms and read all the information carefully. Please 
check your email (​xxxxxx@muicpc.io​) for updates and information from MUIC. 
 

4. If you have any questions, please send an email to ​icdad@mahidol.ac.th​ or contact 
02-700-5000 ext. 4345 - 4347 directly. 
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